Dear Sir/Madam,
It is totally depressing to have protest the use of gorgeous green space being taken away from local residents.
And I am most vehemently objecting to the idea of any part of Firs Farm Green Space being sold/sectioned off

for use as a crematorium.

It is a fabulous and precious space, well loved by children and adults alike for its recreational benefits. Please
have the common sense and vision to protect it, exactly as it currently exists and is enjoyed.

Many thanks,



